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6th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Diversity and Black History Month at St Charles  

  

As a diverse school and community, teaching and learning at St Charles aims to instil a sense 

of belonging and pride in all of our pupils. Thus, we endeavour to provide a diverse curriculum 

throughout the year which reflects the many identities, cultures and experiences of those 

within our school community and the wider world in which we live.   

 

The month of October is Black History month in the UK, and provides an additional 

opportunity to highlight and celebrate the contributions of Black individuals throughout 

history. During this month, the children will engage in further chances to learn about and 

celebrate Black history through workshops, a Black Saints focus in RE and several classroom 

based activities.  

 

If you would like to contribute to our ongoing celebration of diversity at St Charles, either 

during Black History Month or throughout the year, please let us know.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nadine Gordon 

Class 5/6 Teacher 

Humanities and PSHE Coordinator 
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